
 
 

Press Release: 

Riverview Teacher Becomes Published Author! 
Congratulations to Foreign Language teacher, Mrs. Rachelle Poth! 
  
Through the power of social media and a commitment to lifelong learning, Riverview teacher, Mrs. Rachelle Poth, 

has taken advantage of connecting with educators throughout the world. Mrs. Poth recently submitted a proposal 

for a chapter in a book. That book, Snapshot in Education (2016), was recently published through Edumatch and is 

available on Amazon in various formats. Poth’s chapter is included and is titled Blended and Flipped Learning. The 

chapter focuses on student voices. 

Principal, Eric Hewitt, indicated that “Mrs. Poth is always looking for ways to provide new learning opportunities for 

our students and to become more connected as an educator”. Poth shared that “her proudest moments have been 

seeing her students’ work featured”, and she values their excitement for learning as they share different 

perspectives.  

  

EduMatch is a grassroots initiative to connect educators worldwide for collaborative learning. It has published its 

first anthology, Snapshot in Education (2016). In this collaborative project, twenty educators located throughout  

the United States share educational strategies that have worked well for them, both with students and in their 

professional practice. Snapshot in Education showcases the work of K-12 teachers, administrators, coaches, 

specialists, innovation consultants, and higher education professionals. Topics include blended learning, STEM, 

student voice and choice, professional development, and personal learning networks (PLNs), among others. The 

book is available as a free PDF download on the EduMatch website, as well as in paperback and Kindle versions. 

EduMatch was established in September 2014. With a global reach of over 20,000, the project uses the power of 

social media to help foster collaboration and connections among educators around the world. 

  

The Riverview team commends teacher, Rachelle Poth, for her commitment to the  

SERIOUS SUCCESS of our students. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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